
 

 

 

    
Hi everyone, 

I begin by apologising for the lateness of today’s note regarding the excursion 
to Modanville tomorrow. 

As explained in the note, we only had the final organization confirmed last 
Friday afternoon after everyone had left for the day. 

 

Canberra Excursion 

 Students from our school will soon be undertaking, an education tour of the 
national capital. Students will be given the opportunity to participate in a variety 
of educational programs with a focus on Australia’s history, culture, heritage 
and democracy.  

The Australian Government recognises the importance of all young Australians 
being able to visit the national capital as part of their Civics and Citizenship 
education. To assist families in meeting the cost of the excursion the Australian 
Government is contributing funding of $90 per student under the Parliament 
and Civics Education Rebate program towards those costs. This is an increase 
from last year’s rebate. The rebate is paid directly to the school upon 
completion of the excursion.  

This cost was already factored into the cost sent home to parents in the initial 
note. 

A Meet and Greet session will take place at Coffee Camp Public School 
on Tuesday 21st June at 10am. The students will be taken through a power 
point of the itinerary, discuss expectations of behaviour, Q and A and 
undertake some get to know you activities. This will not be available on Zoom. 
It is important that students attend this session. 

 Parents- could you please remember to bring in morning and afternoon drinks 
and snacks for me to pack on to the bus for our school to take with us. These 
need to be given to me on Thursday June 23. 

 

Regards 

Mrs Bath 

  Tuntable Creek Public School 
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           This week:   

     Wednesday breakfast  

       Wednesday June 14 

   Musical at Modanville 

           

 Friday 17 June 

        Reports sent home 

        

 Tuesday June 21 

Year 6 Meet and Greet-Year 6 

           

26th June-2nd July 

Canberra excursion Year 6 

 

       End of Term 2 July 1 

 

School returns for Term 3 

       Tuesday 19 July 
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This week we introduce you to the Learning Disposition - ATTENTIVE. Being 
attentive helps us in ALL of our learning and communication situations. We 
remind each other to be attentive at all times in school. We have talked 
about what being attentive looks like and what it isn't. 
 

 

 


